[bookmark: _GoBack]Writing Instruction in the Disciplines (WID) Committee
October 24, 2019
3:30 pm, DuSable Room, University Union

Present: Brian Locke (chair), Magdelyn Helwig (ex-officio), Kim McClure, Doug LaFountain, Joel Gruver, Anna Valeva
Absent: Amy Mossman (ex-officio), Lorri Kanauss, Jena Gardner, Earlynn Lauer

1. Call to order: The meeting was called to order at 3:30 pm.  

2. Approval of the agenda: The agenda was approved.

3. Approval of the minutes from September 26, 2019: The minutes were approved.

4. Old Business:  The Faculty Senate approved four WID documents, which come in two pairs:  
(a) Guidelines for WID courses in all disciplines which now accurately parallel the accompanying WID Designation Request form; (b) guidelines for WID courses in the Bachelor’s of General Studies program, which now parallel the accompanying WID Designation Request form for BGS online courses.  These four documents are now posted on the WID website.

5. New Business:  
· The Subcommittee on Web Resource Development was tasked by Locke to meet prior to the next full WID Council meeting.  LaFountain will chair this Subcommittee.  The Forms and Guidelines tabs on the WID website are now complete, and it is the other tabs that need both organization and development.  The Subcommittee will focus on making the website more inspiring and of immediate use to WID instructors, and a brief discussion of various ways of doing this was noted by LaFountain for more direct consideration at the Subcommittee meeting.  Amongst these was a suggestion from Faculty Senate Executive Committee that the website have a PowerPoint or video guiding instructors through the content of the WID Designation Request form.
· The Subcommittee on Workshops and Outreach was also tasked by Locke to meet prior to the next full WID Council meeting.  McClure will chair this Subcommittee.  The Committee had a productive discussion on various possibilities for new ways to encourage dissemination of ideas and practices amongst WID instructors; McClure noted these for consideration at the Subcommittee meeting.  This included a suggestion from Faculty Senate Executive Committee that some training in teaching writing in online courses be provided for WID instructors.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:30 pm.

Respectfully, 
Doug LaFountain
